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I have been involved with Newton Solney school for many years with a child currently 
attending school and one who has been through the system and moved on.  Both of my 
children also attended our excellent on-site Pre-school.  I am a huge advocate of our 
wonderful school and the huge positive impact it has had and still has on my children.  I 
was keen to join the governing body to add further insights and to assist me in my joint 
role as Chair of Friends of Newton Solney School.   I began volunteering for school when 
my eldest was in Year 1.  I love volunteering at school and helping to make a positive 
difference with fundraising and social events that benefit our families.  Being a governor 
allows me to be closer to the challenges the school is facing and to understand how 
FoNSS can help the school to be even better.  This is my primary focus as a 
governor.  The school and staff do so much for our children that I feel very strongly about 
being able to give something back.  In a professional capacity I bring a breadth of 
experience to the governing body as a law graduate having worked in banking, finance 
and sales.  Since starting a family I have been self-employed and prior to helping out at 
school volunteered for may years with the NCT. 

 


